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Recent coverage of USS in the media 

You may have seen recent coverage of Universities Superannuation Scheme (USS) in the media, in 

particular on scheme funding and the current deficit. The trustee company has prepared a 

statement for members to explain the situation and how they will be working to address this. This 

statement can be found at the link below: 

Recent coverage of USS in the media - an update for members  

In addition, the Chairman of USS has issued a letter to all heads of institutions, also available at 

the link below: 

USS letter to institutions, October 2013  

 

http://www.uss.co.uk/news/Pages/RecentcoverageofUSSinthemedia-anupdateformembers.aspx
https://www.secureapps.soton.ac.uk/PublicProxy/files.aspx?f=https%3A%2F%2Fintranet.soton.ac.uk%2Fsites%2Fhr%2Fuser-services%2FHow%2520to%2FUSS%2520Letter%2520re%2520Funding%2520positions%2C%2520Oct%25202013%2520%28I.822%29.pdf

